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Student April Lee 
 
 I would like to recognize AP Environmental Science student April Lee.   As part of the class, students did 
a video project to come up with the solutions to the growing human population.  She focused her video 
on the importance of biodiversity.  Students submitted their videos to the World of 7 Billion Project, in 
order to hopefully win the project.  April’s video was selected from all the videos submitted from 
Washington State and she won the state prize, $25 to Amazon. 😊😊 
 
https://www.worldof7billion.org/student-video-contest/2019-winners/state-and-international-winners/ 
 
Thank you, 
Emily Borden 
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